Sackville Curling Club

2020 Rental Report

Rentals Revenue

2017
2018
2019
2020
2021
2022

$15,772
$17,632
$23,657
$16,284
$10,394
$13,000 budgeted

Nearly all rental revenue in 2020 originated with the core of regular renters of the Banquet Hall and the
barber. COVID-19 restrictions affected the regular rental groups with a number of cancelled sessions
throughout the fall and winter. Two regular groups decided to cancel all their classes. A number of ice
rentals were also cancelled due to the changing regulations.

The outlook for 2021 summer rental revenue is uncertain due to ongoing COVID-19 restrictions and has
been reflected in the 2022 Budget. To date, only two of the regular renters have posted summer

schedules.

The office space continues to be available to rent. A review by a local architect identified building and
fire code issues that may limit renovations or future occupancies of the current space.

Respectfully Submitted,

lan Fisher, Rentals Director



